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                       Crossgar 
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28th January 2022
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Children's Mental Health Week is taking place on 7-13 February 2022. This year's theme is Growing Together.
In Saint Joseph’s we will be encouraging children (and adults) to consider how they have grown, and how they can help others to grow.

We will be celebrating in school with virtual assemblies, peer reading, art activities and mindfulness and we will be spending lots of time discussing mental health and wellbeing.

To finish the week, we would love to have a “Dress To Express” day. This will be held on Friday 11th February. This is your child’s chance to come to school in their superhero costumes, with their hair curled and crazy, nails painted, face-paint on, wearing their favourite clothes or costumes. We are all different and we want to celebrate our differences by expressing ourselves and being proud of the individuals that we are.

We would appreciate a voluntary donation for the event. (Suggested 
£2 per child / £3 per family) These funds will be put back into the school to continue to develop our health and wellbeing programme. It will be used to provide activities and resources to support our pupils’ emotional and social development.

Donations can be made in cash to your child’s teacher on the day of the event. We will follow guidance on ‘cash quarantine’ to reduce risk of transmission of COVID-19.

Your support to our school is always greatly appreciated.

Miss L Colhoun                       
  S McArdle
Health and Wellbeing Coordinator
  Principal
